
Fruit Tree Pruning 
Workshop

Properly trained and pruned fruit trees is important
for both commercial growers and homeowners. 
Join us for a fun fill day about growing fruit trees
and receive hands on training on how to prune your
fruit trees. Dr. Mike Parker, Extension Horticulture
Specialist (fruit trees) will be demonstration proper
pruning technique for apple and peach trees. 

February 23rd 
1:00pm-4:00pm

Agriculture Resource Center
David Steward Meeting Room B

1175 S. Brady Ave,
Newton, NC 28658
Deadline to Register:

 February 12th
For more information, please contact
Der Xiong at der_xiong@ncsu.edu or

828-465-8248

Cost: $10
Registration must be received
 to reserve seat for workshop

Name:
 
Email: County: 

Phone: 

Please make check payable to Catawba County and mail to:  PO Box
389 Newton, NC 28658


